
Palouse Empire Fair  
Foundation  

A 501c (3) non-profit corporation 

 

Organized in 1998, the Palouse Empire Fair Foundation is a non-profit, tax-deductible  

corporation, whose members strive to serve the community with the purpose and goal of  

accomplishing larger  improvements project to the Palouse Empire Fairgrounds.  Funding for 
these projects is provided through various forms of fundraising and the success of the  

improvement projects is directly linked to the fundraising.  Please help us provide a quality 
facility for our families and the community by supporting your  

Palouse Empire Fair Foundation! 
Become an active member by joining the foundation! 

Call: Toni Jorgensen at (509) 481-5151 or Janet Luft (509) 657-3306 

  Chad Startin, President  Janet Luft, Treasurer 
  Steve Camp, Vice President Toni Jorgensen, Officer at Large 
  Mellissa Dugger, Secretary Tarri Steiger, Historian 


